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Winston & Strawn Named 2020 Law Firm of the Year by Pro
Bono Partnership

OCTOBER 6, 2020

We are pleased to announce that Pro Bono Partnership (PBP) named Winston & Strawn as their 2020 Law Firm of

the Year. This award is a result of our consistent commitment to PBP, an organization that provides business and

transactional legal services to nonprofits that assist the disadvantaged in neighborhoods in New York, New Jersey,

and Connecticut.

Our involvement with PBP began in 2002 and within the past year alone, 48 Winston volunteers worked on 32

matters reaching a value of $174,720 in billable hours.

On October 6, Winston will be honored at the Volunteers of The Year virtual gala where Pro Bono Counsel Tara

Moss will accept the award on Winston’s behalf.
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Tara Moss
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